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February 12, 2023 
 
Dear Fellow American, 
  
Thank you for considering sponsorship of the All-Service Academies Ball.  The 
common mission of our United States Service Academies is to develop outstanding 
leaders for America’s Armed Forces. These extraordinary young men and women 
are called to serve our country in our military, and many later become community 
and business leaders here at home and abroad. 

Throughout our nation, these young servicemen and women are honored every 
two years by their local communities with a formal event during the holiday 
season. Members of all United States Service Academies for the classes of 2024 
through 2027 will be recognized at the Oregon All Service Academies Ball on 
December 30, 2023 at Tualatin Country Club, Tualatin, Oregon. 

Many local businesses are helping to make this event special for these young adults 
who have committed to serving their country. Our goal is to provide a memorable 
evening for each of the currently enrolled Oregon Cadets and Midshipmen as well 
as families, Veterans,and other honored guests attending the event.  

We welcome any financial or product donations you or your organization deem 
appropriate. As a way of saying thank you, your personal or company name will 
be prominently displayed as a Service Academies Sponsor in our evening’s 
program, on our website & social media page as noted on the sponsorship forms. 

We hope you will take this opportunity to help us recognize some of the 
outstanding sons and daughters of the Pacific Northwest—our community’s own 
young men and women who will soon serve as America’s leaders. As the ideal of all 
who serve is to give back from what has been given, the Oregon All Services 
Academies Ball will donate a portion of the event proceeds received to a local military 
veteran charity. 

Thank you in advance for your support. 

Sincerely, 

 

Julie Cavinee, President West Point Parents Club Oregon  

Jeneane Douglas, 2023 ASAB Coordinator  
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A SPONSORSHIP OPPORTUNITY FOR 
The 2023 Oregon & SW Washington All Service Academies Ball 

 

 

The Sponsor-a-Cadet/Midshipman Program offers individuals, businesses and organizations an 
opportunity to join U.S. Service Academy Alumni, friends, family, and the local community in support 
of the 2023 Oregon    All Service Academies Ball. Funds raised through the Sponsor-a-Cadet/Midshipman 
Program are used to cover event costs, light entertainment, and the dinner ticket for all attending 
Cadets and Midshipmen of the five U.S. Service Academies from our local area. Additionally, a portion 
of event proceeds are donated to a local military veteran charity.  Please note: West Point Parents Club of 
Oregon is recognized as a 501c3 designated non-profit thus all donations are deemed tax deductible in accordance 
with the standards and regulations of the Internal Revenue Service.  
 

 

 

Platinum Sponsor ($5,000 or greater) 
 
Prominent display of corporate name and logo on the cover of the Ball Program and the West 
Point Parents Club website as well as West Point Parents Club Facebook/Social Media advertising. 
Letter of Appreciation. 
 
Gold Sponsor ($2,500 up to $4,999) 
 
Featured corporate name and logo display in the Ball Program and on West Point Parents Club 
Facebook Page. 
Letter of Appreciation.  
 
Silver Sponsor ($1000 up to $2,499) 
 
Corporate name and logo display in the program  
Letter of Appreciation. 
 
Bronze Sponsor ($500 up to $999) 
 
Recognition in the Ball Program  
Letter of Appreciation 
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A SPONSORSHIP CONTRIBUTION 
The 2023 Oregon & SW Washington All Service Academies Ball 

 

 

Sponsor’s Name or Name of Organization:    
 

Corporate Contact (if applicable):    
 

Service Academy & Graduation Year (if applicable):     
 

Address:    
 

Email:                                                                                     Phone:     

 

Credit cards are accepted via the West Point Parents Club of Oregon website donation page:  

https://secure.west-point.org/wppc-oregon/donate/ 

Please make checks payable to West Point Parents Club of Oregon 
 

West Point Parents Club of Oregon  
c/o Neil Cooper, Treasurer 
1824 SW Market St 
Portland, OR 97201-2486 
 
***Please retain a copy of this form for your tax records*** 

For additional information or to discuss alternative donations, please contact Jeneane Douglas:  

 westpointpcor@gmail.com Phone: 503.851.9539 

 

Thank you for your generosity. And most of all, for supporting members of our United States uniformed services! 
 
Funds received as sponsorship and/or donations may not be directed to any individual U.S. Service Academy 
Cadet or Midshipman, rather to the general fund of the event organizer, the West Point Parents Club of 
Oregon. Committee membership consists of a 100% volunteer organization. Most contributions are eligible to 
be considered as to a charitable organization, please consult your tax advisor, West Point Parents Club of 
Oregon (EIN# 88-4018981). In addition, West Point Parents Club of Oregon is recognized as a 501c3 designated non-profit 
thus all donations are deemed tax deductible in accordance with the standards and regulations of the Internal Revenue Service.  
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